
 
Join us at Jenkins for Worship and Bible Study! 

 

Sunday School at 9:00 am - Worship at 10:15 am - Youth Group (See calendar) 
Communion is served the First Sunday of each month. 
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Jenkins Church Staff 
 
 

Pastor 
Rev. Jason Mikel 

jenkinspastor@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Youth Director 
Elizabeth Guin Mills 

jenkinscpcyouth@gmail.com 
 
 
 

MDO Director 
Tracy Boucher 

jenkinsmdo@yahoo.com 
 
 
 

Secretary 
Teresa Francescon 

jenkinscpcoffice@gmail.com 
 

Treasurer 
Diane Riggs 

jenkinscpcfinance@gmail.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Session Members 
 
 

Class of 2016 
Steve Allemore, Sr. 

Debra Eckert 
 

Class of 2017 
Chip Duncan 

Melanie Staudt 
 

Class of 2018 
Jim Baker 

Vince Miles 
 
 

JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

Christian Education 
Worship 

Evangelism/Missions 
Music 

Mother’s Day Out 
Outreach 
Finance 

Building &Grounds 
Technology 

Kitchen 
Sunshine/Flowers 

http://www.jenkinscp.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our purpose is to glorify God the Father, Son, and Holy Spirit by sharing Jesus, as Savior and Lord, and helping people 

trust Him through WORSHIP, CHRISTIAN EDUCATION, OUTREACH, FELLOWSHIP, and SERVICE to others. 

 
 
 
 

           

The Life Giving Blood of Jesus 
 
    I have a confession to make.  I use the pitcher that I use to present 
the juice at communion, to water the plants in my church study.  It’s 
become a multi-purpose pitcher. 
    The pitcher and the plate rest in their own special place on the 
shelf in my office.  So, one day a couple of months ago I needed 
something to water the plants, and my eyes landed on the pitcher.  It 
was perfect.  But then almost immediately I worried that maybe 
somehow the plan was sacrilegious.  “Would it be wrong to use it?” I 
thought.  Almost as quickly I wondered if I was silly even fretting over 
such nonsense.  What a predicament! 
    Then it hit me.  The pitcher is probably the most appropriate thing I 
could use.  It pours out the life giving blood of Jesus Christ.  If it’s 
good enough to hold life for me, it’s good enough to provide life for 
something else God made! 
     Now every time I water my plants, and every time I pour out the 
communion juice that is Christ’s love for us, I am reminded how we are 
all given life by God.  We are alive in body and spirit because we are 
created in birth and re-created in rebirth, all through the power of a 
God who can turn even spilled blood into life for all.  
     So when you see the watering/communion pitcher be reminded that 
the sacraments of communion are life giving, for they are blessed by 
God to remind us just how blessed we are to be truly alive. 
 
In peace, 
Bro. Jason 

The children are settling in nicely to their 
routine at Mother's Day Out. This past 
week, we enjoyed chapel all together; 

praising God through song, prayer, and a 
lesson on being kind to our friends, led 

by Pastor Jason.  This week, we will 
enjoy story time with Ms. Karen Tucker!  

MOTHER’S DAY OUT 

JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 
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In Christian Sympathy 
Our heartfelt sympathy and continued prayers to: 

 

Mrs. Jean Fast and Family 
atthe unexpected death of her daughter,  

Kathy Griego who was living in Oregon.  
 

Pete & Bette Mosley & Family  
at the untimely death of their 2 young 
granddaughters , Eleanor and Louisa.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

   

Jenkins CP Church is committed to 

providing and maintaining a safe, 

nurturing environment for children 

who are in its care during church-

sponsored events. The Christian 

Education Committee has recently 

revised, and the Session has 

approved,  our Child Protection 

Policy.  Our policy states minimum 

requirements and expected conduct 

for those who are working with 

children during church-sponsored 

events and activities.  To work with 

no restrictions, a volunteer must be 

over the age of 18, actively involved 

in the church for at least six months, 

pass an annual background check 

and participate in annual training.  If 

you would like a copy of our revised 

Child Protection Policy, contact Julie 

Bomar, Sally Turko, or the church 

office. 

The Sanctuary Class 
 
Beginning in October, the Sanctuary Class 
will be studying the Encounter series 

"Sovereignty of God," written by Rev. Kip 
Rush, the pastor or Brenthaven CP Church 
in Brentwood.  Various members of the 

class will lead the class on a rotating basis. 
 

The Unity Class 
 

Led by Sonya Haywood, they will also 
begin a new study in October.  The class 
meets in the gym and is open to all. 
Please contact Sonya if you would like a 

copy of the study. 
 
The Elementary School Class  

 
We will be learning about The Fruit of 

the Spirit.  So far we have learned about 
the Love, Joy, and Peace which come 

from God.   
Teachers are  

Julie Bomar (September),  
Cindy Hardy (October),  

and Debra Eckert (November.)   
We meet upstairs in the  
classrooms next to the gym. 

 
The Youth Sunday School Class  

 
We are studying how to be a witness 
and influence others to have a life with 

Jesus Christ.  
We meet upstairs in the Youth Room 

above the church offices. 

Bible Study @ 6:30 
 

Come join us on our 
journey through the  
book of Matthew! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December  
Graduates 

 

We would like to recognize any graduates in the 
Jenkins Church family.  If you know of someone who 

has recently graduated or will be graduating in 
December, please contact Sally Turko or leave a 

note for the church secretary.  Thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CHOIR PRACTICE 
  

TUESDAY NIGHTS @ 6:30 PM 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 9 @ 6:00 PM 

Jenkins will be sponsoring kids 
activities on October 8th.  This is 
a great opportunity to meet the 

young families in the 
area!  Contact any CE member 

for more details if you are 
interested in helping with this 

community outreach. 

SATURDAY 
 

OCTOBER 8TH 
  

8:00 -  NOON 

Tuesday, October 11th 
Cheddar’s 

955 Industrial Blvd., Smyrna 
 

Meet at church @ 11:00 am if you  

Would like to ride together. 

Contact Joyce Allemore @  

615-776-2985 if you have questions! 

“Breaking Bread Together” 
Communion Sunday 

Every First Sunday of the Month 
After the Worship Service we  

will be having a pot luck lunch, making 
communion about sharing what we have 

with each other.  Please contact the Pastor 
for more information on this event. 

Quilting Group 
Wednesdays @ 1:00 

Cookout & Hayride! 
Saturday, Oct. 29 @ 5 PM 

Bring your lawn chairs, wire hangers (or real hotdog 
cookers), hotdogs, buns, drinks, and stuff for sĀmores!! The 

church will provide the paper products and condiments. 
 

@ The Strasser Farm 9557 Mullens Road in Arrington 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chili Supper & Silent Auction 
Saturday, October 15th      4:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

Stewardship Report as of 9/24/2016 
 

Budget Per Month (SEPT) $18,599.52 
Received This Month $13,544.17 
Budget Year-to-Date $181,345.32 
Received YTD $172,837.19* 
 

*All Sources of Income ς Includes $25,000.00 received 
for mortgage pay-down.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Did you know you need to re-register your Kroger 
Card for the Rewards Program?  The program runs 
from August to July, and your card needs to be re-
linked every year.  If you need help registering or 

re-registering, contact a member of the CE 
committee.  Thank you! 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
FOR THE ANNUAL 

SLEIGH  BELLS  
BAZAAR 

 

SATURDAY,  
NOVEMBER 5TH 

 

LOTS OF VENDORS, BAKED GOODS, 
CHRISTMAS DÉCOR,  

PICTURES WITH SANTA, AND MORE! 
 

See Sherry Windrow for more 
information! 

Jenkins CP Church Youth Group 

 
Menu Includes: 

 
 

Chili 
  

*w/meat & w/out meat* 
 

Hot Dogs 
 

Fritos 
 

Chili Toppings 
 

Dessert 
 

Drinks 

 
 

Silent Auction  
 

Includes Items From: 
 

Local Entrepreneurs  
 

Small Businesses 
 

Unique Crafts 
 

Woodworking 
 

Home Decor 
 

Health & Beauty 

Donations of 

any amount 

accepted. 
 

All monies raised go 

towards youth camps, 

conferences, missions, 

outreach, etc.  


